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Cape Town, South Africa 
 

Dear Colleagues and Friends, 
 

Welcome to Cape Town! 
 
I am delighted that you are able to join us in Cape Town for the 27th Stop TB Partnership 
Coordinating Board pre-briefings and Meeting.  I hope that your flight and arrival in Cape 
Town went smoothly.  I look forward to a successful and focused meeting over the next two 
days. 
 
We will begin on the 28th of November with pre-briefings which are open to all.  The task 
force on MDR-TB Scale-up (DRTB STAT) and roll out of bedaquiline and delamanid will meet 
during the afternoon on 28th November, and Board members are welcome to join the 
meeting.  We will continue with the 27th Coordinating Board meeting on 29th November 
2015.   
 
This letter contains practical information to help make your stay more enjoyable and our 
meetings more productive. Please do not hesitate to get in touch with Secretariat staff 
(contacts at the end of this document) if you need assistance. 
 
Stop TB Partnership Coordinating Board Meeting venue: 

 
Southern Sun Cullinan  
1 Cullinan Street 
Cape Town, South Africa 
Website: http://www.tsogosunhotels.com/hotels/the-cullinan/pages/contact-
us.aspx#.ViebbX4rJQI  
 
 
Stop TB Partnership Coordinating Board Retreat and Pre-briefing schedule 
 
Saturday, 28 November 2015 

09.00 Pre-briefings    Protea 1 &2 
 12.30 Lunch –     Peach Tree restaurant 
 13.30 Pre-briefings (continued)  Protea 1 &2 
  
 14.30 Task force meeting on MDR-TB Scale-up (DRTB STAT) and roll out of 
bedaquiline and delamanid (Board members welcome to attend) 
       Protea 1 &2 
 
The Secretariat will be available in room Fynbos.   
 
Stop TB Partnership Coordinating Board Meeting Schedule: 
 
Registration for the Coordinating Board meeting will be open from 10:00 AM on Saturday 
28th November and from 08.00AM on Sunday 29th November in Fynbos.  

http://www.tsogosunhotels.com/hotels/the-cullinan/pages/contact-us.aspx#.ViebbX4rJQI
http://www.tsogosunhotels.com/hotels/the-cullinan/pages/contact-us.aspx#.ViebbX4rJQI
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Sunday 29 November 2015 
09.00  Opening Coordinating Board Meeting –  Protea 1 &2 
13.15 Lunch –     Peach Tree restaurant 
14.00 Coordinating Board Meeting -–   Protea 1 &2 
18.00 Coordinating Board Meeting closes 
 

 
All participants at the Coordinating Board meeting are invited to join the Global TB Caucus at 
its gale event hosted by the Minister of Health, South Africa from 6.30PM on Sunday 29 
November 2015 in The Westin Hotel (across the road from the Southern Sun The Cullinan). 
 
 
With my warmest regards, 
 

 
 
Dr. Lucica Ditiu, Executive Secretary 
 

 
If you need assistance during your stay, the following Stop TB Partnership staff will be 
available to help:   
 
 

Secretariat Mobile Email 

Shirley Bennett +41 79 201 1810 Shirleyb@stoptb.org  

Catie Rosado +41 79 218 9800 catier@stoptb.org    

Lucica Ditiu + 41 79 562 3648 lucicad@stoptb.org  

Suvanand Sahu +41 79 509 0673 sahus@stoptb.org   

Jacqueline Huh +41 79 927 7624 jackieh@stoptb.org  

Brenda Waning +41 79 502 0600 brendaw@stoptb.org  
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